
Dorothy Dalgliesh Home & School Council Meeting 
Thursday, October 8, 2015 

DDS Staff Room 
 

Present: Kelly McLeod, Cammy Dunn, Melanie Fleischhauer, Kelly Spanke, Kari 
Hanna, Tina Wiebe. Principal – Shari Rogerson, Teacher – Shantal Mormon 

 
Kelly opened the meeting 3:45 pm. with introductions, circulations of agenda with 
addition of a Christmas Activity such as smudge art. Cammi adopted. 

 
Minutes from September’s meeting were read, with no corrections. 
 
Old Business: 
Apple Fundraiser – Forms went out with students on October 7, 2015 and need to be 
returned by October 21, 2015.  Company will give 5-6 days notice of when delivery is.  
Kelly will notify when there is more information on delivery. 
 
Halloween Carnival – Will be held on October 30, 2015, still need parent volunteers, 
discussed Shari putting it on the DDS website, as well as sending out a letter requesting 
volunteers.  Will have same stations as last year, plus each student will receive a glow 
necklace upon entrance.  Cammy motioned we spend $100 on necklaces and candy, 
Kelly Spanke seconded it.  Kelly Spanke will pick up the supplies. 
 
New Business: 
Change in signing authority – done before the meeting. A representative from ATB, 
Chris Sushelinitski, came with all paperwork needed. 
 
Christmas Activity – discussed doing smudge art again.  Shari will run it by the rest of 
the staff to see how they feel about it.  Cost last year was around $1000 
 
Turkey Dinner – Will be held on December 17, 2015.  Will once again ask for donations 
of certain items from each class 
 
Lunch Program: 
Kelly S reported that hot lunch in September was a hit with over 200 students ordering 
from the Pizza Hut menu. 
 
Betterment Report: 
Sandra was absent from meeting, but Kelly M reported that they are still looking for 
volunteers for Casino last week in October. There has been no change in finances, and 
still questioning what DDS’s ideas for technology are. Shari will discuss with staff, 
thinking either laptops or chrome books. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
392.44 opening balance, $460 spending, $590 deposit, with final balance of around $467 
 



Principal’s Report: 
Laminator was fixed without the help of betterment. There will be no split in Grade 5, as 
there have been 2 additional assistants hired within the school.  Teachers have requested 
that Home & School move meetings to the library.  Newsletters will be switched to 
online, and there has been a request from a staff member to add a buddy bench to 
playgrounds.  
 
Trustee Report: 
See attached paperwork 
 
Around the Table: 
Nothing to report 
 
Adjournment: 
Kelly M. adjourned the meeting at 4:32 
 
November meeting will be Tuesday, November 17 @ 3:40 in the library 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


